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HAPPY NEW YEAR

On behalf of the Elkhart Human Relations Commission, we wish a Happy
New Year to one and all. Adequate and safe housing for everyone is the goal
of the Human Relations Commission, and with Dana Donald at the Fair
Housing helm in Elkhart, putting the "Act" in "Action" to fight housing
discrimination, 2025 is going to be great year for fair housing in Elkhart.

Mary Jo Weyrick, HRC Chairperson
Happy New Year from the Commission.



